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28 February 2023 

 

MEMO TO STAFF, STUDENTS AND THE UNIVERSITY COMMUNITY 

 

I am pleased to announce that Prof. MM Ramogale has been appointed Acting Vice-

Chancellor & Principal for a period of 12 months, on a month-to-month, commencing 

01 March 2023. 

Prof Ramogale, whose substantive post is that of Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Teaching 

& Learning), has held the fort since May 2020 to date. In line with the MUT Statute 

and the applicable policies, an internal process, which included the invitation of 

expression of interest from qualifying staff members, was undertaken.  This process 

culminated in Prof. Ramogale being appointed as Acting Vice-Chancellor & Principal 

once again.  

I would like to thank Prof. Ramogale for the leadership and direction he has provided 

to the University during his acting tenure.  

I wish Prof. Ramogale well in his role as Acting Vice-Chancellor & Principal and will 

continue to provide the necessary support in order for Prof Ramogale to execute the 

mandate of MUT.   

I call upon all staff, students and the entire university community to support Prof. 

Ramogale as he execute his duties. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

________________________ 

PROF LR VAN STADEN 

ADMINISTRATOR 


